
 

 

ATTACHMENT NO. VIII-I 

 

 

ATTACHMENT NO. VIII-I:  Review of Transportation Serious Safety Hazards  

  

  

Potential motion: Move to continue Transportation Safety Hazards as 

presented. 

 

Recommended action: Approve the motion. 

 

 

The Transportation Serious Safety Hazards have been reviewed and the following 

hazards are being recommended to continue, as conditions still remain that meet the 

Illinois Department of Transportation’s Hazardous crossing criteria.  

 

Manchester Elementary: 

 Hunter Road and Grade School Road  

 North Boone Road to Blaine Road 

 Krupke Road/Free Church to Grade School Road 

 Blain Road/Route 76 to Grade School Road 

 Grade School Road/Manchester to Blaine Road 

 

Poplar Grove Elementary: 

 Edson & Poplar Grove Road from 14572 Edson to Poplar Grove Road 

 Route 173 from Lane’s Market to Poplar Grove Road 

 

 


